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From: Schneider, Lisa M. <Lisa.Schneider@camas.wednet.edu>

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 3:26 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Tennis Bubble at Camas High School

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Dear City of Camas, 
 
The fact that this tennis bubble is becoming an issue for a specific business tells me that the students 
themselves are not the focus, and they should be. This bubble will change the direction of tennis at 
Camas High School both during PE classes and the dedicated boys' and girls' tennis teams. Spring is 
brutal for outdoor sports and the consistent canceling and rescheduling would come to a stop. This 
would automatically add to more physical play, better competition and productive practices that will not 
lean on whether it is raining or not. From a coaching perspective I cannot imagine having so many 
practices and matches moved or cancelled as it would interrupt the growth of each individual tennis 
player. 
 
This non-profit entity is going to encourage more youth to participate in sports, increase graduation rates 
indirectly and impact our community in such a positive way. I see no reason why this bubble should not 
be built. Nothing says Camas cares like listening to students and their familes. 
 
 
 

 
This e-mail, related attachments and/or any response may be subject to public disclosure under state 
and federal law.  
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